



ACT Instrumental Music Program

Extension Ensembles for 2026

The ACT Instrumental Music Program would like to invite students who will be in Years 4-7 in ACT government schools in 2026 to audition for ACT IMP extension ensembles.

The ACT IMP ensembles are an excellent opportunity for hard-working, skilled and committed young musicians to work together in an enriching environment. The groups are active performance ensembles, and the families of students auditioning need to be prepared to make a strong commitment to rehearsal and performance attendance for the full year.

Audition registration is **now open** for the following ensembles:

- Primary Concert Band Students in Year 6 in ACT government schools in 2026
- Young Voices (Choir) Vocalists (singers) in Years 4-6 in ACT government schools in 2026

Students are welcome to audition for one or more ensembles. Membership in each ensemble is considered separately.

Please note that students accepting a place in Young Voices for 2026 will also need to be members of their school choir, if the opportunity exists.

Audition registration closes Monday 3 November 2025. This is a strict deadline.

Information cards will be available from the Music/Arts teacher at your child's school. Further details are also available on the IMP website.

Three ways to access the online audition registration form:

- http://www.imp.act.edu.au
- QR code
- https://forms.gle/mCLscYJSzpiQw6wC9

If you have questions about the audition process, please contact imp.admin@ed.act.edu.au

Audition requirements, set pieces and instructions will be available on the IMP website by the end of Term 3. Online auditions will be held in Week 6, Term 4 (17-21 November).

We look forward to receiving your audition registration!

